

Dwight Common School District #232

801 S. Columbia St. Dwight, IL 60420

(P) 815-584-6220

www.dwightk12.org

(F) 815-584-3771

Mr. Josh DeLong Superintendent

delongj@dwightk12.org 815-584-6216

Mrs. Julie L. Schultz

Principal schultzju@dwightk12.org 815-584-6221

Mr. Jeremy Jenkins

Assistant Principal Athletic Director jenkinsj@dwightk12.org 815-584-6222

Mrs. Linda Brady

Administrative Assistant bradyl@dwightk12.org 815-584-6233

Mrs. Heidi Hooker

Administrative Assistant hookerh@dwightk12.org 815-584-6234

Mrs. Angie Goley

Transportation
goleya@dwightk12.org
815-584-6270

LAW ENFORCEMENT DRILL NOTICE

November 7, 2022

Dear Redbird Families,

Under state law, all schools in Illinois must conduct an active shooter drill with students present. Our students have reviewed the ALICE concepts (Alert, Lockdown, Inform, Counter, Evacuate) with Officer Beier during classroom visits in September/October.

Students and staff participated in the "lockdown" strategy of our ALICE concepts today. Our goal is not to scare students, but to prepare them. These types of drills are a valuable way for students and staff to practice making good decisions related to our ALICE concepts. The safety of the students and staff is the number one objective for these drills.

Please click on the link below OR see the additional attachment via email for more information regarding ALICE protocols.

ALICE Concepts for Parents

If you should have any questions or concerns, please contact me or Officer Gary Beier, School Resource Officer (SRO).

Respectfully,

Mrs. Julie L. Schultz, Principal